[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING – Chalet Court Discontinuance

The City of Stoughton Common Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 13, 2024 at 7:00 o’clock p.m., or as soon after as the matter may be heard, at the Public Safety Building, Second Floor, 321 S. Fourth Street, Stoughton, Wisconsin, 53589, to consider a  petition to discontinue Chalet Court. The Common Council may take action on the petition following the public hearing. 

						Candee J. Christen, City Clerk
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